
 

Westview September Update – September 12th, 2025 

We hope everyone has felt a smooth transition back to school. All classes have settled into our routines, and 

our days are filled with learning. 

A few reminders:  

Lates – I am already noticing that some students are late – in some cases missing the whole of first period.  

This is detrimental to their learning and disruptive to the school in general.   

Parking – The parking lot is for the use of staff only and there is no stopping on the ramp up to the school.  

BY law have been notified and will be visiting.  Please arrange a spot for drop off/pick up of your child.  

School Council Elections– All schools in Ontario are invited to form a School Council.  Information was sent 

home last Friday, and the first meeting will be September 23rd at 5:30 PM in the Learning Commons.   

Meet The Educator Night - We welcome our families to meet their educators on Thursday, October 9th from 

3:30-5:00 pm. We invite our families to meet their child’s educators and to see their classroom environment. 

This is not a time for interviews or to speak about your child’s progress, as there are many people present, and 

a teacher needs to maintain confidentiality. An opportunity for discussion about your child’s progress will be 

given after the Progress Report is carried home on November 18th.  

If you are interested in Volunteering with us – trips, etc. a package is available in the office for you to fill out 

and a Vulnerable Sector Police Chat is required.  Current volunteers are invited to attend the office to sign your 

yearly offence declaration Police check is good for 3 years).  

Terry Fox Run – Our Terry Fox Run is on Friday, October 10th.  All donations are received through the Terry Fox 

Foundation. You can access the Terry Fox Westview Fundraiser page here. https://schools.terryfox.ca/69410  

September 19 – PA Day – No school for students  

Pizza Days are every Wednesday and are $2.00 a slice.  Orders are placed with classroom teachers at 9 am on 

Wednesdays – cash only.  First day is this Wednesday, September 17th, 2025.  

Parent Council Meeting – Tuesday, September 23rd at 5:30 pm in the library.  

Busing – Buses are and will be late, please use the following link to sign up for notices.  Hamilton Wentworth 

Student Transportation Services.  

Thank you for your support and cooperation.  

Ms. Neville – Principal  

https://www.hamiltonschoolbus.ca/
https://www.hamiltonschoolbus.ca/

